From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 27 November 2018 17:04

To: 'Alev Cazimoglu'

Subject: FW: Simon Cordell

Importance: High

Dear Alev Cazimoglu

Please see below email from Paul Buckridge, it would seem if Enfield Council is not going to commence
possession proceedings, they have failed to inform there legal team, who can not give me an answer to what |
asked today from Ludmilla has the commencement of possession proceedings been stopped. As Paul Buckridge
has been forwarded my emails by Ludmilla, | sure if possession proceedings was not going ahead Paul
Buckridge would have informed me in the below email.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Paul Buckridge [mailto:Paul.Buckridge@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 27 November 2018 16:51

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Simon Cordell

Importance: High

Dear Ms Cordell

I am in receipt of the email exchange between my colleague and yourself. | have recently taken over the
matter and will on receipt of instructions from our client revert to you on the points that you have raised. |
will endeavour to get instructions tomorrow and provide a full response.

Regards,

Paul Buckridge

Locum Solicitor | Corporate Team | Legal Services

On behalf of the Director of Law and Governance

@ 020 8379 5492

PO Box 50, Civic Centre, Silver Street, Enfield EN1 3XA

DX: 90615 Enfield 1

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building

strong communities.
Legal advice in this email is given on behalf of the Assistant Director of Legal Services; it is subject to legal professional privilege and
should not be disclosed without expressed prior authorisation.




